
The Charlestown Residential Development is a high 
quality, brand new apartment development located 
right beside Charlestown Shopping Centre in Finglas.

This multi-level apartment complex was developed 
by John Paul Construction and designed by 
McCrossan O'Rourke Manning Architects. It consists 
of 377 apartments spread across six buildings.

These spacious apartments, managed by U by 
Urbeo, are centred around open-plan living and 
exceptional interior design.

Kerr Aluminium expertly installed our TB50 curtain 
wall system, alongside our ST80 windows and 
rebated doors to the ground floor of these 
apartments.
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System Partner:

System Used 

Kerr Glazing

TB50 Curtain Wall 
ST80 Windows 
ST80 Rebate Doors
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Main Contractor:
John Paul Construction


